PTA Meeting Notes January 9, 2014

Attending: Sara Arman, Christine Sullivan, Connie Gaylord, Elizabeth Schwartz, Kaiya Korb, Sharon Dube

Secretary position: We continue to have an opening. We discussed various possible candidates to whom we will reach out.

Bookfair: Sheila Fiaschetti and Elizabeth will be running it again during the week of March 17 – March 21. We'll make sure to put this on the school calendar. We will not be putting tags in the book this year.

Childcare at Town Meeting: Kaiya has reached out to someone to run this; she'll communicate back the response she gets. We agreed that having an adult run the child care is important.

Bulletin board themes: Winter program, music program, ECO, artist residency. Kaiya will gather some ECO and music materials; will look to take pictures next week at the winter program. Elizabeth and Connie will work on the bulletin board.